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November 8, 2024 
 
Jodi Schreiber 
PFM Consulting LLC 
1774 N. Cougar Drive 
Pueblo West, CO 81007 
 
RE: McClave Ranch Pit, File No. M-2024-038, 112c Reclamation Permit Application, 

Decision Date Extension Approval 
 
Dear Ms. Schreiber: 
 
On November 8, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to 
extend the decision date for the McClave Ranch Pit application by 15 days. Per your request, the 
decision date for this application has been extended from November 11, 2024 to November 26, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-945-9014 or by email at 
amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Ursula Armstrong, DRMS 

Ron Peterson, Premium Pellets, LLC 
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